Dear Trail Friends,

Gotta Run Racing, along with the global community, has faced unprecedented challenges due to COVID-19. We have all experienced some form of loss, disappointment and adversity in the last few months. The safety and health of our runners, volunteers and community is our foremost priority. In accordance with government restrictions on groups and public health guidance, we have made the difficult decision to cancel Rainbow Trail Run on July 11, 2020 at Earl Rowe in Alliston. We appreciate and understand your disappointment. These are challenging times for all of us, but with the support of our participants, volunteers and community partners, we are confident that we will return to the trails stronger than ever, when it's safe to do so.

We have already secured a date for 2021 and plan on adding several new race distances as well. The new date is August 5-6-7, 2021 — that's right — an entire weekend of fun on the trails. Earl Rowe Provincial Park has some amazing facilities including overnight tent and RV camping so be sure to mark your calendars now!

Thank you for your continued support and understanding moving forward. If you have already registered for this event, please visit your inbox for details on how you can use your registration fee as we have a few options for you.

Our Virtual Run is still on and open for registration – medals have just arrived and we are awaiting the socks any day now – we will be posting sneak peeks on social media so stay tuned and sign up!

Stay safe, keep running!

Jodi & Norman Gotta Run Racing